To Aeroflot Russian Airlines 

openline@aeroflot.ru
presscentr@aeroflot.ru
callcenter@aeroflot.ru

Fax: 007-495 784-7142
Fax:  007-495 753-86-39
Stop mass deportations to Vietnam!

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I was shocked when I heard that on the 6th of December 50 people will be deported from Schönefeld Airport back to Vietnam with aid of Aeroflot Russian Airlines. 

These people have come from Vietnam to Germany in order to seek protection against political persecution and poverty. Now they will be returned to their country of origin against their will and by force. 

In Vietnam the right of free speech and freedom of assembly are not respected. Dissidents are detained for years or even executed without any proper court hearing. Religious and ethnic minorities face massive persecution. In this year, a lot of Vietnamese people have lost their livelihood due to floods and now have to live in extreme poverty. 


By providing the aircraft for the deportation flight, Aeroflot is heavily involved in the cruel deportation business. With this letter I urgently ask you to cancel all reserved seats for the deportation flight to Vietnam on December the 6th and not to carry out any more deportation flights in the future. 

I expect from your company a clear statement against any involvement in deportation flights. 

Otherwise I won’t book Aeroflot Airlines any more. 


With kind regards


__________________________________________
(name, date, place)

